March 24, 2021

Tom Savoca

MRV Architects, Inc.

5105 Tollview Dr., Suite 197
Rolling Meadows, IL 6008

RE: Double Drive Thru Lane at Burger King, 2880-28 Street, SE

Mr. Savoca:

We are in receipt of the plans dated 3-18-2021 relating to the construction of a double drive thru lane
for the Burger King Restaurant at 2880-28 Street, SE. The plan has undergone administrative site
review and it is approved subject to an architect’s seal on the plans, the submittal of a sign permit
application for the new menu board sign display and the submittal of the electrical permit application.

We appreciate your patience and cooperation. Please contact me if you have any questions.

Snncerely,

Terry mtzer

Community Development Director
Phone: (616) 554-0710 or 616-901-0728
schweitzert@kentwood.us




